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Dear (Representative/Senator, Last Name),

[bookmark: _GoBack]You Are Invited:  Join the (Enter CAN Name, Organization) we conduct the 2019 Point-in-Time Count and the Youth Outreach and Count.  .  
On behalf of the (Enter CAN Name, Organization), we would like to congratulate you on your election and welcome you back to the State Capitol. We look forward to continuing our work with you to ensure that every Connecticut family has a safe, affordable place to call home. As you get settled into your first few days in office, we also like to extend an invitation to you to join us as a volunteer to help count all of our homeless neighbors across the state. The annual Point-In-Time (PIT) and Youth Outreach and Count present exciting opportunities for you to engage with your constituents, learn about homelessness in your community, and demonstrate your leadership on this important issue.
Register: 2019 Point-in-Time Count
The 2019 Point-in-Time Count will take place on the night of Tuesday, January 22nd or the early morning hours of Wednesday, January 23rd depending on your local region.  Over the course of two days, networks of organizations, agencies, and hundreds of volunteers across the state will canvas their communities to identify any individual or family that is living outside or in a place unfit for human habitation. Your participation would entail joining one of the teams that canvass streets or other locations and administer a brief questionnaire. Your local regional contacts can help facilitate your participation. To register to volunteer for the 2019 PIT Count, please click here. 
Register: 2019 Youth Outreach and Count
The 2019 Youth Outreach and Count will take place from Wednesday, January 23rd through Tuesday, January 29th.  Last year’s efforts enlisted over 300 volunteers across the state and helped bring together young people, colleges, community health centers, libraries, schools, youth organizations, and state agencies to help bring this more “invisible” population into focus. Volunteers for the Youth Outreach and Count, working with their community leaders, will administer an anonymous survey to youth ages 13-24 across the state to help us better understand the size, scope, and needs of those experiencing youth homelessness. There are multiple volunteer opportunities at various times of day throughout the week. To register to volunteer for the 2019 Youth Outreach and Count, please click here. 
We would be honored to have you join us and your constituents in this important effort. We believe that your personal involvement could be particularly impactful by inspiring others in your community to get involved as well. 
If you have any questions about registering, please reach out to (Enter PIT/Youth Count Lead Contact info for your CAN/PIT Count region).  Thank you for your consideration of this invitation.
Best Wishes,
Sign
Think Change • Be Change • Lead Change

